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27th September 2024 

Dear Parents of children in Year 6, 

YEAR 6 SATs Assessments  

You will be aware from the Autumn Term Parents’ Evening that it is a statutory requirement that 
the children in Year 6 complete SATs assessments in Reading, SPAG (Spelling, Punctuation and 
Grammar) and Maths.  

The formal assessments will be carried out in the week commencing 12th May and will be sent 
away for external marking: 

KS2 SATs Timetable 2022 Date 

English grammar, punctuation and spelling test 
Paper 1: short answer questions (45 minutes) 
Paper 2: spelling (15 minutes) 

Monday 12th May 

English reading test 
Paper 1: Reading comprehension (60 minutes) 

Tuesday 13th May 

Mathematics 
Paper 1: arithmetic (30 minutes) 
Paper 2: reasoning (40 minutes) 

Wednesday 14th 
May 

Mathematics 
Paper 3: reasoning (40 minutes) 

Thursday 15th 
May 

To ensure you have all relevant information and an opportunity to ask any questions regarding 
SATs, I would like to invite you to a meeting at 3:30p.m. on Thursday 10th October 
2024, in Lancelot class.  

Additionally at the same meeting, I will outline our intentions for the residential trip planned for 
2025. This will include kit lists and planned timings for the trip. Please note this meeting is for 
parents and carers, however, children can attend but I will speak to the children about the 
residential details nearer the time also. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Toby Gallagher 

Lancelot Class Teacher 
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Y6 SATs/Residential meeting on Thursday 10th October 2024 

Child’s name____________________________. 

I would like to attend the meeting  

I would like to request 1/2/3 seats for this meeting (please delete as appropriate).  

 

I cannot attend the meeting on Thursday 10th October 2024 but I would like a copy of the 

presentation slides and any additional information distributed (please tick if appropriate).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


